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Dear Committee Members;

This should be a no brainer.  Our Constitution’s First amendment is the 
Right to Free Speech.  Colleges and any other institutions should be 
covered under this Amendment…PERIOD.  It disgusts me that we have 
come to this.  Institutions of higher learning should welcome public 
discourse.  What is happening to our country!!

I ask that you VOTE TO PASS. 

Thank you, 

Patricia Frechette
20 Luke Rd
Standish, ME 04084
207-642-5602


